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To whom it may concern,

We here at Genesee Community College (facility ID: 23603) wish to formally notify you that we do not
intend to renew our FM broadcast license for WGCC radio.

In our initial email and phone exchanges with staff at the FCC, it was not totally clear if there was
anything specific we needed to do in terms of notifying you of our intent not to renew. In fact, our
attempts to file a request to cancel our license through ULS Online Filing and to even get help
accomplishing this through phone and email support have been unsuccessful. Indeed, the most recent
call to the 877-support number gave us an FRN number that is not even linked to our institution and
doesn't appear to exist (0014704035).

If there are additional steps that are required, please contact Barry Chow, Director of Humanities,
Global Languages, and Media Arts at 585-343-0055, ext. 6252 (bcchow@genesee.edu), or Tim
Tomczak, Dean of Human Communications and Behavior at 585-343-0055, ext. 6298
(tptomczak@genesee.edu), and they will follow up with your agency.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Gina M. Weaver
Acting Vice President of Finance and Operations
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